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To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I vehemently oppose this bill.  

 

It is a voter suppression bill plain and simple. Those who have constructed this bill, 

and the associated false narratives around it, know how much they struggle to win 

fair and open elections in the state of Oregon. They have a history of losing in our 

fear state because their ideas are bad...not because the ballots are fake.  

 

Vote by mail provides Oregonians with the ability to study and complete ballots in 

their own homes. Vote by mail provides increased access, a more informed 

electorate, and a safe and secure way to vote. The data is out there for all to access. 

The authors of this bill know all of this. They actively seek to suppress votes and the 

will of Oregonians so they can pursue a dangerous, unpopular, and narrowly self-

serving politics of fear and regression.   

 

Send this bill to the dustbin of Oregon history along with the political careers of the 

fearmongering idealogues who constructed it.  

 

With sincerity and hope,  

 

David Shultis   

 


